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& From Nicola Blackwood MP

Parliamentary Under Secretary of State for Public Health and Innovation

Department
of Health el
London
SW1A 2NS
PO-1065399 020 7210 4850
Councillor Paul Doughty
Chair
City of York Council Health and Adult Care Policy Scrutiny Committee
By email to: Steven.Entwistle@york.gov.uk
25 JAN 2017

Do

Thank you for your correspondence of 23 December to Jeremy Hunt about Bootham
Park Hospital.

Thank you too for your comprehensive update on Bootham Park Hospital, and for the
proactive and positive response made by your committee in leading and co-ordinating
the local response to improving mental health service provision following the Care
Quality Commission’s instruction to close the hospital.

I fully expect that the Committee’s report will make a valuable contribution to
driving improvements to mental health service provision in York, and I hope that you

will continue to work with local health commissioners and Tees, Esk and Wear
Valleys NHS Foundation Trust to provide valuable oversight.
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